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December 30, 2022 

 

 

Nevada Boards and Commissions: 

 

The Nevada Commission for Persons who are Deaf and Hard of Hearing has had a vacancy in the seat 

reserved for a representative from the Nevada Association of the Deaf for many months. Having this 

seat filled is extremely valuable for the Commission and its work because of the connection this seat 

provides between the Commission and the statewide community of Deaf individuals. The members of 

the Commission respectfully request that the Governor act to appoint a representative from the Nevada 

Association of the Deaf to fill this seat as soon as possible so that we may strengthen our ties with the 

community we serve and continue the valuable work to improve access to health, employment, and 

other vital services for Deaf individuals throughout the state. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Wilcox 

Chair, Nevada Commission for Persons who are Deaf and Hard of Hearing 

 

 

 

 

 

 


